
 
 

Historic Preservation Commission Vacancy 
The City of Langley currently has openings for members on its 
Historic Preservation Commission. The candidates must be a 
resident of the City of Langley and/or Island County.  The 
Commission is the review and approval body for the city in 
meeting the city’s historic preservation requirements. The 
commission reviews and takes action on nominations to the 
Langley Register of Historic Places and on development 
applications that affect properties or districts on the register or 
identified historic resources or adjacent properties; and serves 
as the local review board for Special Valuation. 
 
This is a volunteer position, appointed by the Mayor.  All 
interested persons please send a letter of application to Debbie 
Mahler, Director of Finance/City Clerk, City of Langley, P. O. 
Box 366, Langley, WA 98260 or email clerk@langleywa.org 
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